
 
 

  

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

             

April 2025 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

17th - Ray 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank you, Jack , for all of your hard 

work. 

   

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

April 2025 Entertainment 

                                              

In-house activities are as follows: - 

Mondays & Tuesdays –Move it Mornings with Marion 

Wednesday, Thursday & Fridays – Rosa’s Relax Afternoons! 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Nostalgic Fairground Games 

Cooking  

 Exercise & Yoga - 10th & 24th at 11am 

Singer/Entertainers 

4th - Elvis 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

    
 



 
 

 

  



 
 

 

 



 
 

Rosa’s & Marion’s Reflection 
 

Hello All, 

It’s been a busy month…. 

We decorated biscuits for St Patricks Day and then enjoyed eating them after playing some 

St Patrick Day games! 

We also enjoyed Pancake Day, with our residents adding their own toppings and scoffing 

them down as quickly as they were made!! 

Spring time Arts and Crafts are well underway with the residents making some great Doyly 

sheep and beautiful flowers which we have put up on display around the home. 

Marion and I have been playing lots of co-ordination games including Bowls, which the 

residents really enjoyed! It’s surprising how competitive our residents can be 😊 

We spent some time doing flower arranging, lots of amazing displays and our beautiful 

flower boxes can be seen throughout the home. 

Our Mother’s Day fundraising Tea Party was a great success, everyone enjoyed sipping tea 

from the lovely vintage china cups and devouring little yummy cakes, it was a great 

afternoon and we raised £60 which will go towards more fabulous activities for our 

residents. 

Coming Next Month…. 

8th May – 11am, Sponsored Walk around Gillingham Park! Family and Friends welcome, 

please come and join us for the walk and then afterwards, lunch and live entertainment! 

Sponsors forms can be collected from Reception. 

With love as always, 

Rosa and Marion xxx 

 


